
District Education Office, Jhajjar 

To  

All BEOs 

Jhajjar 

Ref. No. : DEO/SPL-1       Date: 3-11-2019 

Subject : Strict compliance of worthy Deputy Commissioner’s orders to 

close schools on 4th and 5th November, 2019 due to severe pollution in 

the region.  

With the subject cited above all the BEOs are hereby instructed that due to 

severe pollution prevailing in the region, worthy Deputy Commissioner has 

order to close all Government and Pvt. School for two days i.e. 4th and 5th 

November,2019.  

All the BEOs must ensure the strict compliance of the orders in their 

respective blocks and submit a certificate that No School was opened on 4th 

and 5th November whether Government or Private school.  

Any disobedience  of these orders will lead to disciplinary action. 

 

 

 

District Education Officer 

       Jhajjar  

 

 


